

STATE OF NEVADA GOVERNOR'S FINANCE OFFICE Budget Division

209 E. Musser Street, Suite 200 | Carson City, NV 89701-4298 Phone: (775) 684-0222 | www.budget.nv.gov | Fax: (775) 684-0260

ALL AGENCY MEMO - 2022 - 08

August 8, 2022

To:

All Agencies

From

Melanie Young, Administrator

Subject:

2023-2025 Biennium Agency Request Limits Clarification

This memo is to clarify information provided in All Agency Memo 2022-03 regarding Agency Request Limits. For the 2023-2025 biennium limits, it has been determined that equipment replacements which are budgeted for in the E710 to E719 equipment replacement series of decision units will be exempt from the limits. Agencies will be required to provide sufficient documentation that the equipment is not new equipment.

The attached reporting compliance form has been revised for this purpose. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your assigned Executive Branch Budget Officer.

Amy Stephenson Director

Vacant Deputy Director

Melanie Young Administrator